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Dear all, 

Welcome as ever to our weekly newsletter. I hope this finds you and all of your family well.  

The weather has definitely become more winter like this week with thick coats and scarves etc 

being worn by many! 

 

This week in school: 

Once again, the behaviour, attitudes and learning around school this week have been fantastic. I 

think in all of my time at Carlton - I’m into my 7th year now – I haven’t known a more settled and 

positive term, and that is despite the back drop of Covid still being a factor. I am super proud of the 

staff team and children alike.  

Reception and Year 1 have been rehearsing their production. Mrs Smith and Mrs Sierotko’s Young 

Voices Choir have been singing well. I love hearing the happy sound of singing reverberating 

through school!  

It has been lovely having Miss Edenbrow in school for some of this week -getting to know the 

children in Himalayas and in other classes.  

 

Charitable updates:  

The final amount we paid in to the wonderful Children in Need 

appeal was £195.10 

 

I am also delighted to give you an update about 

how much was collected and donated (including for 

merchandise) for The British Legion Poppy appeal 

2021 was £285.25.  

 

  

Thank you for supporting these brilliant charities 

and well done to all!  
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Looking ahead: 

• On Tuesday (30th November) next week our Year 3 and Year 4 children are having the super 

opportunity of attending the ‘Kings church Christmas experience’ visit. 

 

• I will be making a final decision next week on whether we will be able to invite parents into 

to the Alps and Atlas Christmas performance (provisionally booked for Wed 8th December) 
 

• On Monday we will be sharing information about parent teacher meetings for Himalayas 

class. This will be held on Monday 6th December. We want to ensure that parents of Year 3 

have the opportunity to meet with Miss Marshall before she begins her maternity leave. 

Miss Edenbrow will also be present at the meetings to support transition.  
 

• More information next week about our ‘Christmas at Carlton Week’ (final week of term) 

which includes, our Church service, Christmas lunch, Christmas Jumper day, Christmas 

parties and of course our whole school Panto Visit.  

 

Reminders 

• Clubs The only clubs that are on next week or Doncaster Rovers (Monday), Young Voices 

(Tuesday), National Tutoring (Thursday) and for one week only Miss Gray’s Drawing club 

(Thursday).  

 

• Book Club orders:     Don’t forget that our latest Scholastic Book Club is now 

online at https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/carltoninsnaith-comm/digital-book-club. There are 

hundreds of fantastic children’s books to choose from, and every £1 you spend on this month’s Book 

Club will earn 20p for our school in Scholastic Rewards. Please place your order online by December 

4th, 2021. 

 

 

 

Thanks as ever for your interest and support of our school. Have a great weekend everyone.    

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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